
  

We appreciate your interest in our 
practice and would like to introduce 
you to Dr. Kimberly Short and her 
unique approach to plastic surgery.

Dr. Short, born in 1964 and raised in Indiana, 
attended Indiana University School of      
Medicine.  She completed her general surgery 
and plastic and reconstructive surgery      
training in Michigan and has been operating 
since 1990.

Being a perfectionist, she was drawn to plastic 
surgery as her surgical specialty. Because 
cosmetic surgery, a very specialized part of 
plastic surgery, changes rapidly, Dr. Short felt 
that obtaining additional training, specifically 
in cosmetic surgery, would benefit her         
patients.  She completed several fellowships 
with experts in the field of cosmetic surgery 
to learn the most advanced techniques.

These fellowships, dedicated to aesthetic     
surgery, allowed her to learn the safest and 
most modern techniques. The first fellowship 
included cosmetic surgery of the entire body 
with special emphasis on eyelid surgery and 
the second concentrated on facial cosmetic 
surgery.

She also trained with national experts in the 
fields of laser surgery, skin care, chemical 
peeling and endoscopic surgical techniques 
for the face and breast.  Her international   
experience includes visiting surgeons in 
France, England and Scotland and spending 
time at the Moorfield Eye Hospital in London, 
where she learned additional techniques in           
oculoplastic (eyelid) surgery. 

As a Board Certified     
Plastic Surgeon and     
Diplomat of the American 
Board of Plastic Surgery, 
Dr. Short is also a member 
of the American Society of 
Plastic Surgeons, The 
American Society for   
Aesthetic Plastic Surgery, 
Midwest  Association of     
Plastic Surgeons, Indiana 
State Medical Association,             
Indianapolis Medical    
Society,   Fellow of the 
American College of    
Surgeons, and a Fellow of 
the International College of Surgeons.

She has presented her research at national 
and international meetings and has written 
articles on breast, eyelid and nasal surgery.  
She has also received special recognition for 
her work in breast surgery.  

She not only speaks at national meetings but 
also attends regularly to stay current on the 
latest techniques in plastic surgery.  Dr. Short 
is a member of the National Education     
Foundation for Botox® and her practice is 
recognized as a national training facility.

Having undergone cosmetic surgery herself, 
Dr. Short can relate to patients and their      
recovery process from personal experience.  
As a mother, she understands the many 
changes women experience throughout life.  
Dr. Short has four children, plays soccer, and 
enjoys reading and decorating, as well as    
outdoor activities

Kimberly K. Short, M.D., F.A.C.S.
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